
Subject: RE: MoU Rou�ng

From: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

Date: 4/13/2017 10:43 AM

To: "jrgodwinnc@gmail.com" <godwin@ncsu.edu>

CC: "Fred Gould (fred_gould@ncsu.edu)" <fred_gould@ncsu.edu>

Thanks John,

This helps with scheduling.  Please get all everything set for the examina�on by email.  Can you set up an appointment

for the week a�er next, just to ensure his schedule and your schedule line up? 

We will route thru TAMU/NWRC first then.  When it comes back to me at the end of next week, I will take to Fred

(copied for awareness) for Dean Linton first.

Cheers

rs

From: John Godwin [mailto:godwin@ncsu.edu]

Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2017 10:36 AM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

Subject: Re: MoU Rou�ng

Hi Royden,
     This will likely need to be examined by the Dean's staff and then signed by him (presumably).  I don't
think we need an appointment for that actually and I'm not available next week to do that anyway.

John

On Thu, Apr 13, 2017 at 10:22 AM, Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org> wrote:

Hi NWRC, TAMU, and NCSU Partners,

The MoU signature routing is being amended.  Karl checked in with Island Conservation CEO, Karen
Poiani (copied), and found she will be out of town starting mid-day tomorrow.  As such, I have sent the
stack of MOUs to Santa Cruz today for delivery her signatures tomorrow.

The reason for this email is to ask you all to check in with Director Larry Clark, Dean Green, Dean
William Ditto, and Dean Richard Linton regarding availability next week for obtaining their signatures.  I
will work with you to get the signatories’ schedules into consideration of this routing process on the US
side of the agreement.  Of note is my schedule.  I will be in Australia and New Zealand for several months

leaving April 27th.

Attached for your convenience is the final copy of the MOU sent for signatures and the cover letter for
clarity.

With Gratitude,
Royden
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J. Royden Saah
Coordinator
Genetic Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents Program
www.islandconservation.org

--
*********************************************************************************
John Godwin
Department of Biological Sciences, North Carolina State University
mail:       Dept. Biological Sciences, Box 7614, NCSU,
               Raleigh, NC 27695-7617
Office location: 156 David Clark Laboratories
phone:  919-513-2936,   fax: 919-515-5327
website: http://godwin.wordpress.ncsu.edu/
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